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May 17, 1995: Amended and approved by the Board of Directors

Interim Recommendations for Council Involvement in the Sherman Park
Neighborhood:

1. We encourage involvement by Jewish volunteers (who
live outside the neighborhood) in specific projects in
the Sherman Park mneighborhood. In particular, we
recommend the volunteer opportunities at the Boys and
Girls Club branch in Sherman Park, the renovation of the
Sherman Theater, and the myriad of programs organized by
the Sherman Park Community Association (SPCA).

2. We encourage attendance at SPCA's annual Sherman Fest
and at its town hall meetings in order to get a better
sense of what residents of the neighborhood want. 1If the
neighborhood's Jewish community sponsors a booth at
Sherman Fest, we support having the Council represented
at the booth with volunteers and handouts.

3. We need to improve relations and contacts between the
Orthodox Jewish community of Sherman Park and the rest of
Milwaukee's Jewish community.

-- end --



